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Notification of Resumption of Operations 
 

 The instant notification is being filed to notify the Commission that Television Station 
WMOR-TV, Lakeland, Florida (Fac. ID No. 53819), resumed normal operations as of March 9, 
2022. The reduced power STA in LMS File No. 0000184731 is no longer necessary. Please note, 
the date of resumption being used in the electronic notification is July 25, 2022. The form will not 
allow the use of a date more than 45 days from the actual resumption.1  
 

* * * * * 

                                                           
1 We acknowledge that there was a lapse in the timely notification of the resumption of normal operations, 
and we respectfully request a waiver of any applicable notification deadline to the extent deemed necessary.  
In this case, the lapse related to the restoration of full power operations consistent with the station’s license; 
as such, the only public interest that went unserved was the accuracy of the Commission’s records, and it 
endured for only a brief period of time.  The licensee recognizes the importance of the accuracy of the 
Commission’s records, and posits that in this particular situation the oversight had a de minimis effect on 
any stakeholder. 

https://enterpriseefiling.fcc.gov/dataentry/public/tv/draftCopy.html?displayType=html&appKey=25076f917edb994b017edf54c5900f7b&id=25076f917edb994b017edf54c5900f7b&goBack=N

